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bl DENVER 30, COLORADO

IN REPLY REFER TO

MEDEL-CO 15 June 1962

Dr. James Gaume

Space Flight Laboratories
Martin-Marietta Co.
Littleton, Colorado

Dear Dr. Gaume:

Please accept our sincere thanks for your splendid cooperation
in providing a tour of the Space Medicine and Biology Laboratories
and the Titan Missile Plant on 16 May 1962 for the attendees at the
MEND Symposium, Nutrition in National Defense, recently held at our
Laboratory. I received numerous extremely favorable comments from the
attendees concerning the tour which you provided. It was most interest-
ing, educational, and your warm hospitality was very much appreciated.
Please also relay our thanks to your staff and associates at the
Martin-Marietta who helped make the tour so enjoyable.

Sincerely yours,

MARION E. McDOWELL
Lt. Colonel, MC
Commanding




